















Dear Creator:

Thank you for your interest in Comico The Comic Company, and for giving us the opportunity to consider your work for publication.

Please forgive this form letter, but we have neither the time nor the resources to offer a critique of your work. Just for the record, past attempts at personal responses to each and every submission have only resulted in increasing the time of response from six weeks to six months!

It is apparent that you are enthusiastic about your work (or you wouldn't have sent it to us) and the medium itself, but we must regretfully inform you that Comico is unable to accept your submission at this time.

Please do not allow this to discourage you in your creative efforts, and feel free to resubmit your work in the future. Best of luck in all your endeavors.

Cheers!

Shelly Roeberg Editorial Assistant